
 

 

                                PUBLIC BUILDING & SITE COMMISSION  

 

     NOTICE 

               

   

The Public Building & Site Commission will tour the police facility at 191 South Main Street  

on Thursday, May 14, 2020 at 3:30pm.  This is not open to the public and no business will be 

conducted. 

 

   

        Robert Mitchell, Chairman 

 

 


